
         
         

FCC confidentiality letter 
         
         
         
         
        Aug 1st, 2009 
         
        PHOENIX TESTLAB GmbH 
        Authorization and Evaluation Division 
        D-32825 Blomberg, Germany 
                 
        Confidentiality Request 
         
        Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules, we, Quectel Wireless 

Solutions Co., Ltd, hereby request confidential treatment of information accompanying this 
Application  (FCC ID:  XMR-16182009003) as outlined below: 

          
Exhibit Type 
Block Diagram, 
Schematics 
Operational Description 
Parts List 

         
        The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily released to 

the public. The public disclosure of these matters might be harmful to us, Quectel Wireless 
Solutions Co., Ltd, and provide unjustified benefits to its competitors. 

         
                  We, Quectel Wireless Solutions Co., Ltd, understand that pursuant to Rule 0.457,disclosure of 

this Application (FCC ID: XMR-16182009003) and all accompanying documentation will not be 
made before the date of the Grant for this application. 

         
         
      Sincerely Yours 

 

 

 

 

    Quectel Wireless Solutions Co., Ltd  

    2009/8/1 
 
         


